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Conditions: 
JCM Engineering has identified a condition where excessive forceful insertion of a cashbox into a UBA frame can 
cause damage to the TR stand. 

 
Resolution: 
JCM Engineering has developed a modification for the base of frames used in the UBA units. The original base plate 
has two supports at the rear (Refer to Figure 1). The frame modification has two added supports at the front of the 
base plate (Refer to Figure 2). This helps to support and properly align the cashbox when it is inserted into the frame. 
The new base plate is shown installed in the frame. (Refer to Figure 3). 
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Figure 1 

 
New Frame Base                                       

 
 

  
 

Figure 2 

 
Installed In Frame 

 

    
 

Figure 3 
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Figure 4. 
 
This modification will became standard on all production units beginning in August, 2008. (Serial numbers 
0808XXXXXX) (Refer Fig. 4) 
 
Notes: 
The intent of this announcement is to accurately reflect information available at the time of this writing. This 
information can change or be modified at any time with no formal notification requirements. Please contact your local 
JCM Sales Representative or JCM Customer Service at (800) 683-7248 for additional information. 
 
 

 


